SCHOOL AND NURSERY MEALS POLICY 
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DECISION MADE BY MEMBERS OF THE GOVERNING BODY OF JUBILEE PRIMARY SCHOOL ON 24th March 2021


SCHOOL AND NURSERY MEALS SALES

Payments for school and nursery meals should be made either weekly or in advance for a period of weeks (half-termly or termly). The school and nursery meal accounts are managed daily and reconciled weekly, on a Friday during term time. From 6th June 2021 the cost of school and nursery meals is either £2.20/day or £11.00/week. 

If your child wishes to have a school meal we ask that you commit to having the meals on at least a half-termly basis. Please inform the secretary in advance of your intention to switch to packed lunches or home meals.

Pupils in year groups Reception through to Year 2 will be funded through the Universal Free School Meal Grant and will not be charged for a meal.

Please refer to section 10 of the current Charging Policy (September 2020) for information about payments and applying for free school meals.
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